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Our Day Of Sharing, held on June 25th 2005 was a success. I thank all who helped to 
organize and prepare for this event. I also thank all who participated as panel members, 
especially those from Districts 43, 44, and 17. 

I printed a revised copy of our District 41 Guidelines for approval by the District 
Committee. The additions are the points about audio recording the District Committee 
Meetings, and reimbursement for fuel with a receipt for travel. Beyond these changes we 
could consider a section on District Committee Meeting Guidelines. 

To all Home Groups and GSR’s: 
Please note that attending District Committee meetings, and Area Assemblies is part of 
the GSR’s job description. Also, part of the GSR’s responsibility is to make information 
from the District and Area known to his/her Home Group members, and the Group 
information known to the District and Area. If a GSR fails to do these things he/she 
denies the group the right of participation guaranteed in the Fourth Concept for World 
Service. If a GSR is unable to attend any of the required events, their Alternate GSR 
should. If a GSR has no desire to attend and participate, elect another GSR. 
(Refer to the AA Service Manual and Twelve Concepts for World Service) 


